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To our elected officials,

I support strong action, I further support immediate action due to the dire crisis we face. At 70 years old I
will not likely experience the worst effects of this crisis...but your great grandchildren most assuredly will.
Be strong for them and show up to vote. This is what I expect from you as my representative. That is your
job as elected officials. Vote on the climate action bill. 

Sincerely, Caroline O'Brien RN, BSN, MSN, WCC
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